
Shirley’s Grove Needs You!! 

Saturday 25th January 2020 anytime from 1000hrs. 

 

Shirley’s Grove is in need of some long overdue woodland 

management. 

Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust is supplying experienced workers to 

carry out tree thinning works but we badly need volunteers to help 

de-limb felled trees and clear brash. 

Some hand-tools will be available but if you have bow saw, pruning 

saw, axe, billhook or similar then feel free to bring them. 

Come along for the day, an afternoon or morning or even just a 

couple of hours. All help much appreciated and a way of giving 

something back to this beautiful area that was bequeathed to the 

local community. You may even get something back in the form of 

firewood to take away (subject to availability). 

Hope to see you at the gate at the Castleford Hill end of Mopla Road. 


